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04/29/2024 
 
 
Dear Westwood Shores Residents,  
 
 
Please know that our technicians and responders are currently in route, some are facing 
difficulties reaching their destination due to road closures though we are currently putting 
together teams to deal with any issues the weather may bring.  
 
Due to the nature of this week's weather, we recommend the following tip homeowners can 
perform for their safety.  
 

1. If this is an emergency, please call 911 and remember that due to flooding and road 
closures, it will take additional time for emergency services to reach you.  

2. Please monitor your local news for any emergency/weather updates.  
3. If flooding is imminent, remove clean-out caps in your yard. (see photo below for 

reference). 
4. Put stoppers in the tubs to prevent backflow.  
5. Turn off the main water line to your house to prevent broken pipes caused by flooding 

from adding to any damage.  
6. Call your insurance for damages and take videos/pictures for any claims.  

 
 
Please check with your Local News and Municipal Utility District Website for additional updates. 

Thanks in advance for your cooperation and understanding during this emergency.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Management,  

Precision Utility LLC  

 
 
 
 
 

Westwood Shores M.U.D. 
UTILITY UPDATE 

http://www.westwoodshoresmud.com/


Phone: 936-594-3411 
WWSMUD Office 

Fax: 936-594-0408 www.westwoodshoresmud.com 
 

 
 

http://www.westwoodshoresmud.com/

